

Hong Kong Paediatric Nurses Association















www.hkpna.com.hk

Spring Dinner

The Hong Kong Paediatric Nurses Association (HKPNA) Spring Dinner will be held on 4 March 2016 at 聯邦金閣海鮮酒家. We will have games and lucky draw in the dinner. Posters and enrollment forms have been sent to hospitals. Please enroll through your hospital coordinator. Looking forward to your participation.





The HKPNA will support the charity walk on 13 March 2016. Members can also join the activity. Please visit the following website for details:

http://hkg-en.orbis.org/page/-/HK_final/2016daywalk/html2/html/tc/index.html

Membership

Newly Joined Members or Renewal of Membership

All newly joined members or renewal of membership before 25 February 2016 will get a HKPNA T-shirt. You can download the membership application form at: http://www.hkpna.com.hk/download



Annual General Meeting

Election of New Board Members 2016-2018

The HKPNA will have election of new board members very soon. Nomination was called from hospitals in early February. Voting forms will be distributed to members in end of February. All active members including life members and ordinary members will have their right to vote for members into the Board.

16th Annual General Meeting

The Hong Kong Paediatric Nurses Association (HKPNA) 16th AGM will be held on 17 June 2016. Details would be announced soon.





HKPNA New Features

Sharing from our Young Nurses

To facilitate young nurses working in paediatrics to speak up / out for professional growth and development that knows no boundaries, and share in the HKPNA Newsletter column, you are invited to submit your story. Once the article was selected for publishing, the author would be presented the souvenir during our Annual General Meeting.

Please send submission to:

Ms Lee Wan Ming at NC (PAE/Neonatal) Office, K-1007, Block K, QMH or Email: leewm1@ha.org.hk with template download from HKPNA website

New HKPNA Website and Facebook





The HKPNA has renewed its website. Members can access the website at http://www.hkpna.com.hk/home for courses, activities, membership form and download of newsletter.

On the other hand, the HKPNA Facebook has been established. Members can visit our facebook for release of the most updated information including courses, activities and photo gallery. Please access our facebook via the following link:

http://facebook.com/Hong-Kong-Paediatric-Nurses-Association-479568902250021/





